Rafi Miah

From: Stephen Ball [N
Sent: 07 February 2022 14:52

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Objection to Application Number 2021/3225/P
Hello,

I would like to formally object to planning application 2021/3225/P.

| would like Camden Council to stop allowing large developments either close to or overlooking the Heath.
Please consider the legacy you leave once you have left your role and not the short-term cash gain
Camden Council will receive.

Regards
Stephen



